
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

Our Lady of the Rosary Catholic Primary School 

Monday 19th December 2022  

Fourth Week of Advent 
The candle of love 

 

The fourth week of Advent is the candle of love. Love, 

plays a vital role in the Christmas story. We think of 

Joseph’s love for his family and Mary’s love for Jesus. 

Ultimately, we see God’s love for everyone by sending 

his son for us.  

Jesus focused on preaching love throughout his 

ministry. Love is the greatest of all the virtues on the 

Advent wreath and encompasses Jesus’ entire purpose 

for being on earth. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This candle reminds us that the angels declared "peace 

on earth" at the birth of Jesus. Jesus offers us inner 

peace and peace with others. 

In this prayer for the second week of Advent, pray for 

peace on earth and peace in your own heart. 

Heavenly Father, we pray for children around the world 

who are waiting in hope. We think of your children, our 

brothers and sisters, who live in warring countries. We 

ask you to protect them and to guide all leaders on the 

path of forgiveness and peace.  

Amen 

 

A huge thank you to all who supported our 

Christmas Fayre. We managed to raise a massive 

£1490! All proceeds will be spent on the children. 

 

 

 

 

 

BABY & TODDLER GROUP 

YOU ARE WARMLY INVITED TO OUR FREE BABY AND TODDLER 

GROUP CHRISTMAS PARTY! 

TUESDAY 20th DECEMBER 1pm-3pm 

We look forward to welcoming you. Come along to play, have a 

cuppa and a chat! 

Please note all are welcome-you do not have to have a 

child attending Our Lady of the Rosary School 

 

 

Whole School Christmas Mass In Church 

Thursday 22nd  December 9:30am 

 

 
 

After Mass all parents/carers and parishioners are 

welcome to meet in the Infant hall for a cup of 

tea/coffee and a mince pie. 

 

Please join us if you can! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Other Dates this week  

• KS2 Christmas Concert 

1:30pm Tuesday 20th December-KS2 Hall 

 

• KS2 Christmas Party 

Thursday 22nd  December pm 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note Nursery breaks up after the last 

session Thursday 22nd December. 

There will be no tea-time club available on Friday 

23rd December. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School breaks up for Christmas at 1:00pm 

Friday the 23rd December. Please send in any old  

unwanted Christmas decorations, baubles, tinsel 

etc for our  morning of great fun with Christmas 

quizzes and party games. 

We have been told there will be a  special 

delivery on Thursday night for all the children in 

school on Friday-keep an eye on Facebook for 

clues as to what is going to happen! 

 

 

 School re-opens Monday 9th January 2023 
A Merry Christmas to you all.  

God bless you and your family with 
peace and joy for the year to 

come. Thank you for your 
continued support, 

 

Mrs Graham & Mrs. Sutherland 
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